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July 21, 2015 

 

Mr. Mike Brusseau, AICP, Senior Planner 

Knoxville-Knox County Metropolitan Planning Commission 

City-County Building, Suite 403 

Knoxville, Tennessee 37902 

 

SUBJECT: Proposed Closure for unnamed alley between W Caldwell Ave and W Quincy Ave 

MPC File # 8-A-15-AC; City Block 17343 

 

Mr. Brusseau: 

 

The City Engineering Department has no objections to close the above described right-of-way area, however, 

should this right-of-way be closed, the City will reserve easements for all drainage facilities and utilities, if any, 

located in or within five (5) feet of the property described herein. 

 

It should be noted that closure of this right-of-way increases a pre-existing condition of certain platted lots in the 

area being severed from abutting a public road. However, the applicant holds title to these lots and they are 

encompassed as Tax Map 081, Insert K, Group A, Parcel 019.00. Therefore, in this case, City Engineering is not 

requiring a re-subdivision plat to provide access, but wishes to emphasize that if the applicant ever decides to sell 

any of these lots, legal access must be granted and that a re-subdivision plat may be required before conveyance.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Benjamin D. Davidson, PLS, Technical Services Administrator, Department of Engineering 

Ph: 865-215-2148 
 












